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Employment Opportunities Update Report 
Programme of work not part of the OSLB
The economic development group within SLDC has regular contact with businesses through the following projects:
	· Business Forums:  a bi monthly forum for all businesses with 50+ employees to talk about issues with SLDC. The meetings are normally attended by the portfolio holder/director and officers and the meetings have been purposeful and successful. This is evidenced by the fact that 30+ senior managers and CEO from throughout SLDC continue to attend.  The last meeting was hosted at GSK Ulverston.

· Invest in South Lakeland.  The department is about to launch an Invest In South Lakeland Website which will provide detailed information about economic development opportunities in south Lakeland, it will show that the area is ambitious to encourage inward investment, to develop existing businesses, by providing additional employment land and opportunities.   Officers will produce an information e newsletter ‘Business to Business’ which will be emailed to our extensive mailing list on a bi monthly basis.

· In march 2013 as part of the above project we will be organising an Invest in South Lakeland Conference where potential investors/developers an d land owners from all over the country in in Cumbria will be invited to see what SL has to offer. Our principle aim in this is to create better paid jobs and provide opportunities to retain young people in the area

· Glaxosmithkline.  Officers have been working hard to ensure that GSK Ulverston are strongly positioned to potentially win 1.5 billion pound of investment into the GSK site in Ulverston. (Biopharm)  The site is competing against 3 other GSK sites in the UK.  We have also established a Local Development Order for GSK to give the site an additional advantage. The outcome of the process will be known later in the year.

· Business Lunches. The first of the 2012 of business lunches which will be held in February of this year. These are  for  smaller SME’s and which will be linked to a speaker for example on marketing.

· Shop front Grants: we provide small grants for shop front in Kendal and have initiatives similar schemes in Kendal, Ulverston , Grange and Milnthorpe.

· High Speed broad band. Officers working with Kendal Futures officers have convinced BT to bring forward superfast broadband in Kendal.  This will be on stream later this year.

· We are submitting an application for Rural growth networks to Defra. There is an opportunity for a rural growth pilot in South Lakeland/Cumbria which would attract funding of 2.5 million if successful.   We are submitting potential hubs in Sedbergh/Holme/Ulverston and Haverthwaite.  
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